
I hope and pray that you all are doing well.  

I thank all the elders and all the members in the church for their prayers and support for the work in India.  

 

The Lord is giving good increase in all our efforts. 

 

August: 

On the 13th, Lakshmi was baptized into Christ. She was a Hindu attending Church for several months. The Lord has 

opened her heart. On the 15th we conducted youth Bible class in the local congregation. We are glad that we had a 

successful meeting. On 20th we had three baptism in the local congregation. We are very excited for the new addition to 

the church. 

 

Apart from my work at the local congregation, on the 26th I traveled to Mumbai. On the 27th Lord's day I preached in two 

congregations.  

 

September: 

On the 3rd one young man was baptized into Christ. We are very happy for the new addition. 

On the 11th I traveled to Uppal to preach in a special meeting. This is a new work that I'm working on. I hope this meeting 

will give us new way to spread the gospel. 

 

Kindly remember us in your prayers. 

Enclosing the baptism photos of 1. Lakshmi  2. Archana  3. Maniamma  4. Raju  

5. Anand.  

 

Yours in Him, 

Surender Yera 

 

 


